From: Ferdinando Macri <FMacri@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 1 February 2019 12:21 PM

To: Jasmine Tranquille; Prity Cleary

Subject: RE: HPE CM: FW: SSD 7372 MOD 5 O'Connell Street Public School, Parramatta
Dear all,

Council has reviewed SSD 7372 MOD 5 O'Connell Street Public School, Parramatta.

Given that the shade structures are not permanent or irreversible and are not prominently visible from the street
frontage, Council has no concerns to raise in relation to the modification proposal.

If you require anything further in this regards, please feel free to contact me.

Many Thanks,

Ferdinando Macri
Assessment Planner | Development and Traffic Services
(02) 9806 5691

City of Parramatta

126 Church Street, Parramatta NSW 2150
PO Box 32, Parramatta, NSW 2124
cityofparramatta.nsw.qov.au
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Think before you print! Help save our environment.

This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information and is intended
only to be read or used by the addressee(s). If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by
return email, delete this email and destroy any copy. Any use, distribution, disclosure or copying of this email by a
person who is not the intended recipient is not authorised.

Views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of City of
Parramatta Council. City of Parramatta Council assumes no liability for any loss, damage or other consequence which
may arise from opening or using an email or attachment.



